
UPCOMING CLOSURES 

Roundabout Construction in Ava, MO 

The Route 14/Business Route 5 intersection will be 
closed as contractor crews construct a new 
roundabout at the intersection of Route 14, Business 
Route 5, N. Jefferson Street and Bacorn Avenue in 
Ava, Missouri. The entrance along Route 14/Bus. 5 
will be temporarily closed during construction. 

The Route 14/Business Route 5 detour will extend 
from Lyle Street to Callaway Avenue. During this 
time, changeable message boards and detour signs 
will be in place. 
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Weather permitting, work will begin at 6 a.m. on 
April 1, with completion anticipated by July 1. 

This project will also include drainage and pedestrian 
improvements in the vicinity of the new roundabout. 
The roundabout will have designated pedestrian 
crossings on N. Jefferson Street and Bacorn Avenue. 

For more information, visit 
modot.org/ Ava Roundabout. 
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www.modot.org/avaroundabout

